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Board of Governors Meeting 22.09.16 

 

The Governors met on 22 September 2016, our first meeting of the year.  Committee 
Membership for the academic year 16/17, Chairs for each Committee and the terms of 
reference were approved. An update was given about the vacancy for a parent governor.  
Louise Jackson and Kath Thomas were thanked for their work on the Governing Body and the 
Board welcomed Suzan Bishop as a co-opted member.   
 
The budget was discussed and it was noted that this still remains tight and very challenging. 
The School Development Plan with priorities for this year were noted.  
 
An update on Yo-Yo was presented and Governors were pleased to note that this is working 
well, with the new staff in place and hope that it will continue to be supported by parents.  
 
Feedback from the parent questionnaire was tabled and Governors were very pleased that 75% 
of the parent body had responded, the majority giving extremely positive feedback about the 
school and the outcome showing an improvement on the previous questionnaire undertaken 
two years ago. 
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